
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current dues paid) 
are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be January 16, 2020 7PM 
 

 
BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 

2-4PM in the Parish Social Hall 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY to these Knights that were 
born in January!  Joe Hayes, Paul Bouchard, 
Jim Watt, Chuck Staten, Joe Brooks, Steve 
Bogart, Nelson Clarke, and John Denne. 

Please join us for 

breakfast after Mass this 

Sunday! 

 

 

 *******REMINDER****** 
There will be NO RE Classes  January 

19th.  Classes will resume on January 

26th after the 9:30 AM Mass. 

 

January Duties 

Albs: Marianne Klingler 

Fonts: Mary Ellen 

Daugherty 

Coffee Hour: tba 
 

Upcoming Events . . .  

January 20, 2020—Office and Foodbank Closed. 

January 23, 2020—Finance Council Meeting at 5:30 in 

the Rectory. 

January 28, 2020—Parish Council Meeting at 5:30 in the 

Rectory.  Please note this is a changed date. 

OPPORTUNITY!!! 
 

Our Knights of 
Columbus Council has 
received a two owner 

1994 Ford, F150 with a 
5.8 liter gas engine and 

only 74,000 miles, a 
4x4 with turn in hubs, TOYO tires with decent 

tread, AC, running boards, original interior in good 
condition and a 8’ bed (lined) with a 2” hitch as a 

donation for a fund raiser for the Council.  We will 
be selling 200 raffle tickets at $20.00 each for a 
chance to win this truck.  Please contact Troy 

Stewart @541-519-4696 or Hal Huntington @541-
523-2114 if you are interested or you know 

someone who is.   

Thinking about Separation or Divorce?   

Is your marriage or that of a relative or friend heading for divorce? 

Do you know how to save that marriage? Or do you feel helpless? 

Retrouvaille is designed to help troubled marriages regain their 

health. It helps spouses uncover or re-awaken the love, trust and 

commitment that originally brought them together. The program is 

highly successful in saving hurting marriages, even bringing 

reconciliation to couples who have already separated or divorced. 

For confidential information about or to register for the program 

beginning with a weekend on January 17-19, please call  

1-503-225-9191 or visit www.helpourmarriage.org 

Greetings Local Church Family! 

The Northeast Oregon Compassion Centers 15th 

Annual Banquet Fundraising Event will be held on 

February 1st, 2020 at the Family Life Center at 1250 

Hughes Lane, Baker City, Oregon. Provided at the 

banquet will be a Tri-tip dinner with 4 sides and a 

dessert. There will be a silent and live auction to raise money to 

support our 19 free of charge ministries we provide all year around to 

this community. Please come and support us through this wonderful 

evening. Tickets are available for purchase for $15 per ticket. You 

may stop by NEOCC office at 1250 Hughes Lane, or call the Office at 

541-523-9845 to reserve your tickets.  


